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As a resident and registered voter in Eugene, Lane County Oregon. I do not support 

SB210. Oregon's vote by mail system is the best voting system I have ever 

experienced. I don't have to wait in lines, deal with chaotic voting stations. I can 

calmly vote at my own pace, fill out my ballot at home and if need be research 

various items and clarify confusing terms before submitting the vote. Furthermore, if 

ID is required to vote, I fear many legitimate votes will be disqualified for pointless 

reasons. If you want to vet voters better, do it when registering, not on voting day as I 

fear requiring unnecessary paperwork to vote can and will be used as a form of voter 

intimidation. Sincerely, Clay Kent, Eugene OR 


